
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
February 5, 2013 
 
 
Marc Wilkin, P.E 
North Little Rock Wastewater Utility 
P.O. Box 17898 
North Little Rock, AR 72117 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0020303, AFIN 60-00274, LIS 10-218, 2013 Annual Report    
            Received 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wilkins: 
 
The Department has reviewed the 2013 Annual Report submitted by the North Little Rock 
Wastewater Utility on January 28, 2013.  Thank you for submitting this report in a timely 
manner.  At this time the Department has no further comment. 
 
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0635 or you may e-mail me 
at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


